
Media Contact: 
Edyael Casaperalta
Edyael.Casaperalta@fcc.gov

For Immediate Release

COMMISSIONER GOMEZ STATEMENT ON                              
RELEASE OF NATIONAL SPECTRUM STRATEGY  

WASHINGTON, November 13, 2023 —  Federal Communications Commission 
Commissioner Anna M. Gomez issued the following statement today on the release of the 
National Spectrum Strategy:  

 “I want to congratulate the talented staff of the National Telecommunications and Information 
Administration at the Department of Commerce for their important work in crafting the 
National Spectrum Strategy.  Our Nation’s blueprint is critical for continuing to create more 
access to spectrum, advance innovation in spectrum management and use, and maintain our 
global leadership in wireless innovation, particularly as we go into the 2023 World 
Radiocommunication Conference in Dubai.  We have much work ahead of us, and I look 
forward to the opportunity to bring my expertise in domestic and international spectrum policy 
to our collective efforts.”
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This is an unofficial announcement of Commission action.  Release of the full text of a 
Commission order constitutes official action.  See MCI v. FCC, 515 F.2d 385 (D.C. 

Cir. 1974).
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